
Item G3
Approving Appointment of Craig Hand to Business Improvement 
District #5 Board
There is currently an opening on the Business Improvement District #5 Board due to the 
resignation of Tom Emerton. The Mayor with Council approval is recommending Craig 
Hand to fill the unexpired term of Mr. Emerton. The appointment would become effective 
immediately and would expire on December 31, 2006. Approval is recommended.
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